20-110

The Arcadia Board of Education met in a work session on Thursday, July 30, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.
in the gymnasium with the following members present: Mr. Corey Boes, Mrs. Lindsey Boes, Mr.
Ryan George, Mr. Eric Metcalfe, Mr. John Sparks, Superintendent Bruce Kidder, and Treasurer
Angie Spridgeon.

Also present were Bill Dobbins, Dave Golden, Tim Saltzman, Chad Masters. Several staff
members and community members were in attendance as well.

The work session was called to order by President Metcalfe.

Mr. Kidder gave a presentation on the current district restart plan.
Mr. Golden spoke to items pertaining to the elementary school.

Mr. Dobbins spoke to items pertaining to the middle and high school.

A presentation was given by Chad Masters of the Hancock County Health Department. A
question and answer session was held following the presentation.

Mr. Kidder answered remaining questions and provided a general overview of the information

presented at the work session.

Motion by George seconded by Metcalfe to adjourn at 9:13 p.m. Roll call: All yes.
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